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Friday 7th January 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Years 3 & 4 Enrichment Week – Spring 1 

This term, our topic is ‘Africa’. For this we have booked a visitor, Kwame Bakoji-Hume to come and 

visit the school and run a number of workshops. During the day the children will participate in:  

• A storytelling assembly,  

• An African drumming workshop where each child will have the opportunity to play a drum, 

• An African dance workshop. 

We are very excited to have booked this for our children, as we think it will be an amazing experience 

for the children to learn and be engaged in their new topic. This workshop day has been booked for 

Tuesday 1st February.  

Our topic in Science is ‘Classification’. To create an engaging and exciting opportunity for the children 

when learning this topic, we have planned a workshop for the children with the company Zoolabs. 

Each class will have a 60-minute workshop, where a qualified instructor will support the children in 

meeting and handling a range of different animals. The children will then learn how these animals 

have adapted to their habitat and environment. This workshop has been booked for Friday 28th 

January.  

We are really excited to have these two events planned for our children, as I am sure you will all agree 

these experiences are something that all the children have really missed out on due to the COVID-19 

pandemic.  

In order to support the school in the cost of both of these workshops and events, we are asking for 

a £13 parent contribution, which is optional to make. This will be available to pay through Parent Mail 

from Friday 7th January.  

If you have any further questions, then please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher.  

Yours faithfully, 

 

Years 3/4 Team 
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